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May 12, 2021 

 

 

To:    Residents of    

   -Banta Elementary School District  

   -Escalon Unified School District 

   -Jefferson Elementary School District 

   -Lammersville Unified School District 

   -Lincoln Unified School District 

   -Linden Unified School District 

   -Manteca Unified School District 

   -New Jerusalem Elementary School District 

   -Ripon Unified School District 

   -Tracy Unified School District 

 

From:  Brandie Brunni, Assistant Superintendent, Special Education/SELPA 

 

Re:  PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

In accordance with Education Code Section 56205(b)(2), as part of our Special Education Local 

Plan development requirements, the following agenda item will be brought to the SELPA 

Governance Council for approval on May 27, 2021 10:00 a.m., at the San Joaquin County Office 

of Education, 2922 Transworld Drive, Stockton, California.  

 

• 2021-2022 Special Education Annual Budget & Service Plans 

• 2021-2022 San Joaquin County SELPA Governance and Administration  

 

If needed due to COVID-19 restrictions, the public hearing will be available to the public via 

teleconference. A link to the agenda is located at https://sjcoe.org/SELPA/, which will indicate no 

later than 72 hours prior to the meeting if the public hearing will be held for the public via 

teleconference. 

 

 

https://sjcoe.org/SELPA/

